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Announcement – Regulated information 
 

 
PPC signs agreement for the acquisition of Kotsovolos 

 
 
PPC announces that it signed an agreement with Currys plc for the acquisition 
of Kotsovolos, a technology retailer in Greece, for a consideration that 
corresponds to an Enterprise Value of €200m on a debt free, cash free basis and 
excluding IFRS 16 lease liabilities.  
 
The agreement for the acquisition of Kotsovolos is a strategic transformational 
event for PPC, in a market that is evolving globally, since the era of energy 
transition and new electrification creates a whole new world of solutions for 
households and corporates. By acquiring Kotsovolos, PPC accelerates its 
transformation to an integrated provider of products and services.  
 
Kotsovolos has 95 stores, in Greece and Cyprus, of which are 27 megastores.  In 
addition to the extended network of physical stores, Kotsovolos owns an 
integrated, nationwide supply chain network with its own warehouses, a 
privately owned fleet of vehicles and a large network of partners for the 
installation of the appliances. It has an omnichannel sales network which, in 
addition to physical stores, includes a call center and a successful e-shop 
(kotsovolos.gr). 
 
For the financial year 01.5.2022 – 29.4.2023, Kotsovolos’ turnover amounted to 
€733 m. marking an increase of 12% compared to 2022, EBITDA amounted to €49 
m. (on an IFRS 16 basis) with almost zero bank debt. 
 
PPC intends to finance the acquisition through own funds. 
 
To be noted that the acquisition of Kotsovolos will result in the saving of ~€100 
m., which as per business plan of PPC, was budgeted for the creation of the 
logistics, delivery, and its ICT infrastructure. 
 
The closing of the transaction is expected to take place in the first quarter of 
2024 and is subject to certain conditions precedent, customary for these kinds of 
transactions, including the approval of Shareholders at the General Meeting of 
Currys plc and merger control clearance from the European Commission or the 
Hellenic Competition Commission. 
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PricewaterhouseCoopers Business Solutions S.A. (PwC) is acting as financial 
advisor and Vizas - Katrinakis and Associates Law Firm as legal advisor to PPC in 
connection with the acquisition.  
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Public Power Corporation S.A. 
Investor Relations, e-mail: ir@dei.gr   
Ioannis Stefos, IR Director 
Telephone : + 30 210 529 2153 
e-mail: i.stefos@dei.gr  
 
The announcement may be accessed on the website of Public Power Corporation S.A. www.dei.gr 
at the “Investors Relations” section.  
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